
Disclosure is made regarding the questions asked in Ordinary General Assembly of Pınar Su Sanayi 

ve Ticaret A.Ş. dated 30.03.2017.  

Question: Could we get information about fee that is paid to the auditors?  

Answer: First we receive proposals about the independent audit firms, then the Board of 

Directors suggests proposal for auditor selection to the General Assembly. In prior internal 

auditors, their fees were determined at the General Assembly, but this is a different matter. 

General Assembly doesn’t appoint the internal auditors. The audit is conducted by the 

independent audit firm. 

Question: Previously, we used 5-liter glass carboys, now we have 15-liter glass carboys. Can we 

find 5 liter glass carboys again in the market?  

Answer: The share of glass carboys is not significant in the market, we take it as a note of your 

request.  

 


